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September 24, 2024

The Golden Hill Education Foundation, a 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation (tax ID 45-3683083) seeks your support for our
GOLDENCHELLA, our school Spring Festival. The Silent Auction at this event connects Golden Hill families to our
community through the generosity of local businesses.

We are seeking donations such as tickets, products, gift certificates, or other items from your business/organization to
include in our Silent Auction.

The funds raised help pay for educational and technological classroom resources, field trips and arts programs. Through these
donations, the Foundation subsidizes STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts & Math) education. We’ve been able to
provide new comprehensive science curriculums, live-streaming technology and choir risers for our student performances, iPads,
and other technology to our students to engage them in modern learning and preparation for their future. With these tools, they are
able to practice creative writing, research reports, film presentations, create animation, learn coding and more. These funds are
more important than ever, as school budgets are tighter than ever.

Students also experience educational enrichment through funded field trips to museums, landmarks, and other cultural institutions.
The Foundation Funds a wide variety of art Materials, including 3-D printers and Screen Printing Supplies, as well as arts classes
ranging from multimedia art and theater performance to music and world dance. Through our Foundation, we are able to directly
support teachers in flexible spending that is applied towards creative curriculum needs such as PE equipment, alternative seating
and learning environments, classroom supplies, and materials that foster independent learning.

Donors and sponsors are acknowledged at our event through various platforms including informational signage, flyers, email,
website, and social media announcements, as appropriate. Our Spring Festival will be held on April 11, 2025. Please direct
donations to the following:

Golden Hill Elementary School

ATTN: GHEF Silent Auction

732 Barris Dr.
Fullerton, CA 92832

Thank you in advance for your generous tax-deductible donation, and for helping the Golden Hill Education Foundation (GHEF)
enhance and enrich the educational experience of students at Golden Hill Elementary School.

Sincerely,

Lisa Winters

President
Golden Hill Education Foundation

president@goldenhillfoundation.org

teamgoldenhill.org

mailto:president@goldenhillfoundation.org

